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To All Missions (Embassies, Consular posts and International Organizations in 
Japan) 
 
Sharing information of the Briefing Session on current topics related to 
Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station held on September 18th 2015 

 
On September 18th, the Government of Japan held a briefing session for 

diplomatic missions on current topics related to Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear 
Power Station (NPS). 
 
    The presentations and documents explained during the session are 
uploaded on the following webpage: 
 
http://www.mofa.go.jp/dns/inec/page22e_000751.html 
 
 
Contact: International Nuclear Energy Cooperation Division, Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

Tel 03-5501-8227 


